Hi Kurtis,

Thank you for your email.

| can confirm that our comments on the modification remain the same as the original proposal, being that we have no abjection or concems, and have licised with AGL throughout the process.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to let me know.

Kind regards,

Georgina Falkner

Strategic Land Use Planner

240 Blende 5t

PO Box 448

Braken Hill MW 2530

Phone 08 8080 2312

Mobile 0428059752

CGeorging. Falkner@brokenhil.nsw.qov.ou
woww . brokenhill.nsw.gov.au




